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Date: 20/04/2024 
To, 
The Executive Director, 
Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd., 
P J Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai. 
Tel No: (022) 22721234 
Fax No: (022) 22721278/22722039 
 
Scrip Code: 530363 

To, 
Corporate Communications 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, Plot no. C/1, G Block 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E) 
Mumbai - 400 051 Tel No: (022) 
26598148 Fax No: (022) 26598120 
 
Scrip Code: UGARSUGAR 

 

 
 

Dear Sir, 
  

Sub:- Reclassification under Regulation 31 A of Securities and Exchange 
Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 ("SEBI LODR") 

 
 

With reference to above subject, we wish to inform you that, we have received 

Request letter for seeking approval of Reclassification from Promoter category to 

public category from Mr. Babasaheb N Kalyani and Mrs. Sunita B Kalyani. 

 

The request letter are enclosed herewith this letter. The said request letters will be 

placed before next Board meeting and the decision of the Board will intimate the 

exchange accordingly. 

 

Thanking you, 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
B. G. Kulkarni 
Compliance Officer 
(M. No: F-2805) 
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